
Wiltshire Council 

Full Council 

15 October 2024 

Notice of Motion No. 2024-09 – Resurfacing Works Western Way Salisbury 

From Cllr Ricky Rogers and Cllr Caroline Corbine 

To consider the following motion submitted in accordance with the 

constitution: 

This Council Supports being Open and Transparent with Resident's over Planned 

Resurfacing Schemes across Wiltshire. Works to Resurface Western Way was 

planned the 2022/2023 Financial year and local residents were informed, the year 

passed, the planned scheme slipped into the 2023/2024 Financial year, the year 

passed, the planned scheme slipped into the 2024/2025 Financial year. 

This Council agrees that the residents of Western Way Salisbury be informed when 

the Planned Resurfacing Works will take place within the Planned 2024/2025 Works 

Programme. 


